
CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®

CHABLIS 1ER CRU 
Cote de Lechet

Bright, pale yellow. Good 
thrust to the aromas of 
citrus and stone fruits, 

flowers and menthol. 
Fatter and denser than 

the Cote de Joan but with 
more energy as well. The 
apple and peach flavors 

show good depth and 
persistence.

Burgundy, France

Distributed by Elite Wines®Distributed by Elite Wines®


